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BULLETIN No 29 Term 4 Week 9 Thursday, December 13, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers, Families and Friends,  
 
PRESENTATION NIGHT 
Only one more sleep! We will celebrate student and school achievement for 2018 
tomorrow evening in the Nangus Hall at 7:30 pm. Family and community members are 
invited to attend this special evening.  
Parents and caregivers are asked to help set up the hall tomorrow morning 
from 9:00am. Families are also asked to bring along a plate of supper to share 
on the night. 
Students are asked to wear their blue school uniform.  
Girls are to wear the blue skorts/skirt, blue shirt, white socks with black school shoes; 
Boys are to wear grey shorts and blue shirt, grey socks and black shoes.  
The Year 6 students are asked to wear their Year 6 shirts. 
 
CLASS PARTY 

Next Wednesday, the last day of the school year, we will be having a class party. Families 
are asked to send in $2.00 per student for recess party food and drinks. Students are 
asked to bring their own lunch however as usual. Students can start to bring in their $2.00 
per student any day. Thank you. 
This will also be an ‘out of uniform day’ and wet weather is forecast as we will also be 
having water activities (water fight!!) i n  the  afternoon. Students are therefore asked to 
wear suitable clothes for this activity. Swimming costumes would be a good idea to 
bring so students don’t have to wear wet clothes home, especially bus travellers. 
Students must wear covered in shoes for the water activities. 

Please make sure any water toys have your child’s name on them. 
Please note it is not necessary that students bring along water fighting toys as the school 
will provide some. There is no need to go and buy any.  
Looking forward to Wednesday’s fun- I very much enjoy a water fight! 
 
BEST WISHES YEAR 6 
I would like to thank our Year 6 students for their committed effort throughout the year 
and their contribution to Nangus School. I wish them each the very best for their high 
school days and beyond. Best wishes Isabella, Tyla and Connor. 
 
CHRISTMAS AND HOLIDAYS 
Next Wednesday is the last day for students in the 2018 school year. Congratulations 
students and thank you to families and community members for your support over the 
past year and to staff members for their dedication. 
Students return to school on Wednesday 30th January, 2019. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term Four 2018  

Week Day Date Event 

Wk 9 Friday 14/12/18 Presentation Night at Nangus Hall- 7:30pm 

Wk 10  Wednesday  19/12/18 
Last day of 2018 school year for students 
Wet weather forecast!!! 

Term  One 2019  

Week  Day Date Event 

Wk 1 Monday 28/01/19 Australia Day Public  Holiday 

 Tuesday 29/01/19 First day of 2019 school year for staff  

 Wednesday  30/01/19 
First day of 2019 school year for 
students 

Wk 2 Monday 04/02/19 
Black Billy Cup Swimming in Junee for 
some students 

Bronwyn Annetts  
Principal 
 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE AND 
BEST WISHES TO ALL STUDENTS, 

FAMILIES, COMMUNITY MEMBERS and 
STAFF FOR A SAFE, HAPPY 

HOLIDAY PERIOD AND 2019! 
 


